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Good afternoon,
 
Please find a submission on the questions posed in the discussion document for the proposed FNDC
NPS for Highly Productive Land.
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me for any queries.
 
Kind regards,
 

Greg Wilson
Manager - District Planning
Strategic Planning & Policy, Far North District Council  |  24-hour Contact Centre 0800 920 029
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